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SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 

Powder Puff! Girl's playing Powder Puff have practice Monday through Thursday of this week 
and next week 5pm - 7pm Powder Puff Freshmen and Sophomores on the practice fields - 
Powder Puff Juniors and Seniors at the Stadium. (Brafman 5/9-10) 

 
CLUB INFORMATION 
 

Military Careers Club will mee on Tuesday May 10th to speak about careers in the 
United States Air Force. Enjoy a Pizza, Pizza lunch.Will meet in RM #625 at lunch. (Regan 5/9-
10) 
 
NAMI wants to welcome you to Student Health Spirit Week. Throughout the week we will be 
trying new coping skills. Starting the Week with Monday it will be “Meditation Monday”. A 
long week could be waiting for you and what better way to prepare for it then by meditating and 
clearing your mind. Practice mindfulness or participate in a guided meditation. (Leal 5/9) 
 
Did you miss us?  KEY CLUB meet in room 425 this TUESDAY during lunch .  Bring a lunch 
and your friend.  New members are welcome.  Come meet a former key clubber and be ready to 
reconnect and plan for next year! (5/9-10) 
 

 
 
 
COLLEGE AND CAREER 
 

Students are you looking for a paid summer internship? The Santa Maria YMCA is looking for 
high school students to work with younger youth in a camp setting teaching reading development 
and strategies. Students that participate will receive a paycheck; the amount varies depending on 
how many hours are completed. The summer internship runs from June 11th to August 10th. If 



you'd like an application, please see Ms. Teixeira in the College & Career Center. The 
application deadline is Friday, June 3rd by 5 p.m. (Teixeira 5/9) 

 
TECHNOLOGY INFO 

 
SPORTS NEWS 

Friday 8 of our varsity boys swimmers traveled to Hanford to compete in the Central Section CIF 
Championships, including Jerred DeTorres, Juan Diaz, Luis Padilla and Gerardo Morales.  Four 
swimmers advanced to the second day of competition.  Jericho Orcino in both 100 Breast and the 
4X100 relay along with Adrian Eisner, Nick Limon and Levi Ybarra.  A huge congratulations to 
Jericho Orcino who won the consolation final with his best time of the season. (Brafman 5/9) 
 
Congratulations to our 18 Varsity track and field athletes who will be competing in the CIF 
Central Section Division 1 Championships on Friday. Natalie Diaz, Jules Hernandez, Valeria 
Nunez, Stephannie Jimenez, Eric Cruz, Jose Olivera, Gabriel Candelario, Adrian Bautista, Adam 
Pirkl, Issael Guerra, Lilly Pacheco, Makayla Gonzalez, Analysia Leon, Juan Santiago, Emilio 
Benitez, Angelo Carandang, Angel Vasquez and Edwin Cruz. Good luck to all! (Alberry 5/9) 
 
All girls and boys interested in playing golf next season, there will be an informational meeting 
Wednesday 5/11 at lunch in Room 363.  The summer and next seasons schedule will be 
discussed.  See you there! (Guzman 5/9-11) 

 
WEEK IN SPORTS 

 

Team          Start 
 

 “Good luck to all our Teams” 
OTHER 

 


